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Carrier Notification 
SN91086170 
 
Date: August 10, 2006 
 
To: Facility-based Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLEC) 
 
Subject: Facility-based CLECs – (Product/Service) - Update to the BellSouth Unbundled Local 

Loop – Technical Specifications TR73600   
 
This is to announce that, effective August 9, 2006, BellSouth will update the Unbundled Local Loop 
Technical Specifications TR73600 to Issue 8, replacing Issue 7. 
 
The TR73600 document is being updated primarily to indicate that the 2-Wire Integrated Services 
Digital Network (ISDN) Loop is the same as the 2-Wire Universal Digital Channel (UDC) Loop.  With 
this update, the 2-Wire UDC Loop is being removed from the TR73600 and will no longer be offered.  
Other updates can be viewed in the Version Information section of the document. 
 
The TR73600 can be accessed on the BellSouth Interconnection Services Web site at: 
 
 http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/reference_library/guides/html/tech_ref.html 
 

Please contact your BellSouth local support manager with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY KRISTEN E. SHORE 
 
Kristen E. Shore – Director 
BellSouth Business Markets 
 


